

Blaenbaglan Primary School - Ysgol Gynradd Blaenbaglan

Headteacher: Mr. D. Burrows
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. E. Palmer
Maes-Ty-Canol, Baglan, Port Talbot, SA12 8YF.
Tel: 01639 769775 e-mail: blaenbaglan@npt.school

Together we believe, achieve & succeed

Dear Parents and Carers,

A parent petition to request a formal meeting with the governing body has been received. An opportunity to discuss the **re-introduction of breakfast club for morning nursery pupils,** will be held with the Governing Body on Thursday 5th October 2023 at 5.00pm in the Key Stage 2 hall.

All parents are welcome to attend.

Further information regarding breakfast club can be found here – https://www.gov.wales/sites/default/files/publications/2018-12/free-breakfast-in-primary-schools-statutory-guidance-for-local-authorities-and-governing-bodies.pdf

Yours faithfully,

G. Allen

Miss Gemma Allen Clerk to Governors









